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	Dear Parents,
   Enclosed is your child’s progress report. With our testing done we are now able to get back into the swing of things. We are working on picking “good fit books” and reading what is appropriate for their level. We are up and running with I-Search projects. Students are working on their papers and will start projects soon. 
   In Michigan Studies the students have picked two Native American activities and those will be presented next week on Friday October 20th. In Science they will be working in groups to develop a STEAM project to prevent erosion. Third grade math is focusing on fractions and multiple step written problems. Fourth grade math is working on finding the missing addends and subtracting with regrouping. Both grades need to practice those math facts at home. 
   Reminder that subway orders are $5 on Mondays and pizza orders are a $1 per slice on Wednesdays. All orders must be placed first thing in the morning. Please remember to send snacks on subway and pizza days. Also, students need to come prepared to eat their lunch, we don’t have utensils or other supplies besides napkins.
   Pizza Hut Book It information went home about the reading challenge. This is the first month. I left time to catch up on reading over the weekend just in case your week is too busy!
   Don’t forget that the CFA is holding a school wide competition to see which class can collect the most box tops. The money raised will help our classrooms throughout the year. Competition started September 18th and runs through October 20th.  Collect as many as you can and place them on your collection sheet or in a plastic bag. Turn them into your teachers for a chance to with an ICE CREAM PARTY for your class. This is a school wide competition. Elementary students turn them into your classroom teachers, middle and high school students give them to your first hour teacher. Good luck!
   I am sending home newsletters every other week now that school is in full swing. Students will write important information in their planner or you can visit our class weebly to find important dates, spelling, and newsletters. Concord website is another spot to find information about upcoming events too. Mrs. Way’s Concord News will be coming home on a monthly basis as well.  As always please contact me with any questions or concerns. 
Mrs. Fettig  
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Important Dates

· Wednesday October 11: K’Nex Club 3-4pm
· Wednesday October 18:
Boys and Girls Book Club 3-4pm. 
· Thursday October 19: School Board Meeting
· Friday October 20: ½ day of school, dismissal 11:45am
· Friday October 20: Scholastic Book Orders Due
· Wednesday October 25: K’Nex Club 3-4pm.
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